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March 23, 1998

LETTER OF REFERENCE FOR MAGICAL RAIN THEATERWORKS

To whom it may concern,

I am pleased to have the opportunity to write this letter of recommendation for Magical
Rain Theaterworks. Through the VOICES program, Dan Runyan and Ike Vasquez worked
with this group of very demanding young boys on a performance about a hero's journey.
This theater performance was the first of its kind for a VOICES workshop. The result of
the final performance was well above the expectations of anyone involved. Their creative
skills, knowledge of appropriate age-level information and attention to detail made this
workshop a success.

Dan and Ike have my highest recommendation. Organizaticmal skills and creative energy
is what takes them to the next level of theater performance. They are well rounded,
talented and highly motivated individuals. Their enthusiasm is contagious and any
student working with them may find themselves totally emerged in the theater world.
We were very fortunate to have Magical Rain Theaterworks do a workshop for the
VOICES program.

Please contact me at 616-349-7775, if I can provide additional information.

Sincerely,

~ ~du---
Toni Baldwin
VOICES Coordinator


